
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mr Turner

My hobbies include watching football 
and cricket. I am a home and away 
season ticket holder at Wolves. I 

play cricket in the summer and 
currently captain one of my former 

pupils! I also enjoy running and walks 
around Cannock Chase and 

Hednesford. Finally, I love spending 
time with my best friends - most of 

whom I met at St. Peter’s.

Dear Year 5,

I am delighted to be working with a new year 
group in school! I am excited for another year 
in Year 5 and I am sure it will be the best one 
so far!

In Year 5, it is an exciting year as we start 
preparing for Year 6 and have our first 
residential. We will cover some fantastic 
topics including: Space, The Anglo-Saxons, 
British Monarchy, Our Local Area,  Ancient 
Greece and Fair Trade. The children have 
loved these topics and I look forward to 
seeing you enjoy these too as you develop new 
skills. 

The thing I am looking forward to most about 
next year is YOU! It will be great to work with 
a new year group and face a new challenge 
together!


